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From: Cheryle Thomson 
Sent: Thursday, 4 January 2024 8:16 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

Tasmania is a beautiful place to live and offers a natural landscape that is admired globally and historic charm that 
draws admiring attention. These are at the core of our love for this land and the need to respect and honour our First 
Nation people by giving weight to their rights and hear their voices on issues that matter to them. 
Transparency, genuine consultation with all Tasmanians, considerate timelines to enable and ensure considered and 
informed consultations and submission application. 
An infrastructure that meets the needs, health and well-being of residents in and around Hobart who are impacted 
upon on a daily basis. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Cheryle Thomson 
 




